
 
Potential Participant 
Benefits: 

Participants will be 
compensated for their time, 
with a $20 digital gift card of 
their choosing (email address 
required). 
 
Eligibility Requirements: 

Must have been treated for 
anorexia nervosa, bulimia 
nervosa, and/or binge eating 
disorder within the last 12 
months; 

Must have been treated by a 
psychiatrist (MD/DO); 

Must be 18 years of age; 

Must read, write, and speak 
English; 

Participant Expectations: 

Volunteers will participate in 
one interview via telephone or 
teleconference, lasting 
approximately 45 minutes, 
during the months of 
September - October 2023 

Volunteers will be asked 
questions about: 

Personal perspectives about 
what occurred during eating 
disorder treatment 

Satisfaction with their eating 
disorder treatment 
experience 

Volunteers will be asked to 
provide answers to 
demographic questions, such 
as race, gender, ethnicity, etc. 
to inform variables of the 
study. 

 

 

 
Study Contact Information 

Participant demographic data collected will be kept 
confidential. 

If you would like to participate in this research study or if 
you have any questions, please contact: 

Pamela Dow, MS 
PhD Candidate, UCF 

pamdow@ucf.edu 

This study has obtained IRB approval from the University 
of Central Florida, under the supervision of Dr. Barbara 

Andraka-Christou, UCF School of Global Health 
Management and Informatics, barbara.andraka@ucf.edu. 

 

Volunteers Needed for Research 
Study on Psychiatric Clinician 
Adherence to Clinical Practice 
Guidelines for Eating Disorder 

Treatment 
• Are you interested in informing research about what 

occurs during eating disorder treatment? 
• Are you interested in sharing information about your 

experience with your healthcare provider(s) during 
your eating disorder treatment? 

• You may be eligible to participant in a research study 
that will aid in understanding psychiatrist adherence 
to clinical practice guidelines during eating disorder 
treatment. 
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